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[bookmark: _Hlk129816181]Logan Green, CEO, Co-Founder, Director
Lyft Inc.
185 Berry Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Mr. Green,

I admire your company’s commitment to providing transportation to underserved communities that lack access to affordable, reliable transportation. Your company’s Lyft Up programs are meaningful for both the drivers and riders you serve, especially for women and the African American community.

However, when the decision to determine the level of access to abortion was turned back to the states in 2022, I was dismayed to learn that Lyft viewed this as a punishment to woman’s rights, and donated $1 million to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most PP clinics are in areas with large African American or Hispanic populations, so that abortions disproportionately, affect minorities. 

These circumstances add a racial dimension to PP’s abortion operations and put your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Every abortion unjustly ends a human life. Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.

This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know, that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities. Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support PP in the future.

Sincerely, 


<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc:	John Zimmer, President, Co-Founder, Vice Chair
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John Zimmer, President, Co-Founder, Vice Chair 
Lyft Inc.
185 Berry Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Mr. Zimmer,
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I admire your company’s commitment to providing transportation to underserved communities that lack access to affordable, reliable transportation. Your company’s Lyft Up programs are meaningful for both the drivers and riders you serve, especially for women and the African American community.

However, when the decision to determine the level of access to abortion was turned back to the states in 2022, I was dismayed to learn that Lyft viewed this as a punishment to woman’s rights, and donated $1 million to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most PP clinics are in areas with large African American or Hispanic populations, so that abortions disproportionately, affect minorities. 

These circumstances add a racial dimension to PP’s abortion operations and put your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Every abortion unjustly ends a human life. Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.

This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know, that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities. Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support PP in the future.

Sincerely, 


<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc:	Logan Green, CEO, Co-Founder, Director
	Elaine Paul, Chief Financial Officer
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Elaine Paul, Chief Financial Officer
Lyft Inc.
185 Berry Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94107

Dear Ms. Paul,

I admire your company’s commitment to providing transportation to underserved communities that lack access to affordable, reliable transportation. Your company’s Lyft Up programs are meaningful for both the drivers and riders you serve, especially for women and the African American community.

However, when the decision to determine the level of access to abortion was turned back to the states in 2022, I was dismayed to learn that Lyft viewed this as a punishment to woman’s rights, and donated $1 million to Planned Parenthood (PP), the major provider of the 3,000 abortions conducted daily in our country. I am certain your company’s intention is laudable. However, PP is unworthy of your support. And here’s why:

· Most PP clinics are in areas with large African American or Hispanic populations, so that abortions disproportionately, affect minorities. 

These circumstances add a racial dimension to PP’s abortion operations and put your company at risk for public scrutiny.

· Every abortion unjustly ends a human life. Half of all Americans consider abortion to be morally wrong, and 25-33% believe abortion should be illegal in most cases.

This suggests that your company’s public image could be negatively affected by its support of PP.

· Finally, did you know, that community health centers vastly outnumber PP facilities nationwide? In fact, PP’s provision of non-abortion health services for women is minimal.

There is a better way your company’s generosity can help women by supporting community health alternatives where your employees work.

Of course, individuals across your organization who wish to publicly support PP have the right to do so with their own personal money. But, by providing organization-wide support for PP, you obligate every single individual to cooperate in harmful practices toward women and minorities. Please reconsider your options with your charitable giving leader in the U.S. I hope and pray that your company will not support PP in the future.

Sincerely, 


<Your Name>
Concerned Citizen and Consumer


cc:	Logan Green, CEO, Co-Founder, Director
	John Zimmer, President, Co-Founder, Vice Chair
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